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Effective with all 2015 model year cars and forward, the oil change interval is 
changing to 6,000 miles or 6 months, whichever comes first. For the H6 
vehicles, the 3,000 mile initial oil change will be eliminated. The severe 
maintenance interval will be 3,000 miles and 3 months. These changes are 
the result of NDAB input in an effort to improve service retention. 

Care Connect will be taking this new interval into account for the 
maintenance intervals under Owner Touch. And SAS maintenance policies 
will be adjusted accordingly with an announcement soon. 

Please ensure that all sales and service personnel are aware of this change 
for the 2015 models, which will start arriving soon! 
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